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The Master’s Mission International 
Developers of International Disciple-making Movement Leaders 

115 Silver Street, Waterville, Maine 04901  
 
Greetings from Adama Ethiopia, 
 
Pictured below are the fourteen young adult ministry leaders that we have gathered together from several local 
churches in Adama who have now met with me for the third time in a year and a half. On Thursday 10/24 and 
Friday 10/25 these next generation influencers enthusiastically immersed themselves in their third-round training 
entitled: The Master’s Plan—Disciple Multiplication and Servant Leader Development. I am very excited and 
blessed to be involved with these next generation church/disciple-making movement leaders. I’d like to remind 
you again that the annotated outlines for all of our trainings can be found at 
https://www.themastersmissioninternational.org/training-notes.  
 

 
 
May God bless you all for your faithful prayers, partnership, support and encouragement in ministry.  
 
Rev. Paul L. Parker 
A.K.A. Pastor “Chico” 
Email: pastorchicop@gmail.com 
Web:  www.themastersmissioninternational.org  
Ph.: 1-207-592-5911 
Mail: 115 Silver Street, Waterville, ME 04901 
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